
Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 20 -  Friday 11th January 

Read, Write Inc—Class 1 and 2 

Our Read Write Inc lessons are going well and the children are working very hard.  We are reviewing and re-

fining the way we teach phonics and making sure that the children are progressing well.  After half term I will 

be reviewing the home reading book that your child brings home. From next week children’s reading books 

will be changed throughout the week. Please enjoy books from home with your child over the weekend.  

World Book Day 2022—Thursday 3rd March 

Warbstow’s Story Club has been busy planning this year’s special day.  Please see their poster on the next 

page.  As part of the celebrations we will be holding a book swap and cake sale.  Any money raised will be 

used to buy new books for our library and class book corners.  Please can we ask for some yummy cake  

donations and books that could be loved by a new family.   

If you have any books that you no longer need, please do send them into school from next week.  All books 

need to be in good condition. The children can then choose a new book to go home with on the day itself. 

Cake donations can be brought into school by your child on the morning of World Book Day.   

It wouldn’t be the same without some dressing up, we look forward to seeing the children dressed up as their 

favourite book character. 

Dear Parents, 

It feels like spring may be on its way at Warbstow!  Class 1 and 2 enjoyed a beautiful spring watch walk around 

the village yesterday, we spied many signs of spring.  The children than came back to school and over the next 

week will be learning how to use watercolours to create some beautiful artwork.  We are so lucky to come to 

school in such a beautiful part of the country!  

Class 3 had a lively discussion about the future of ICT and have made parallel circuits ready to  put into model 

houses next week. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend and manage to enjoy some sunshine. Mrs Bancroft  

“Working, Learning and Achieving Together” 



Dates 

15 February 22—Weight and Height Screening for Reception and Year 6.  

18 February 22 – INSET DAY 

21-25 February 22 – HALF TERM  

3 March 22—World Book Day  

11 – 22 April 22 – EASTER HOLIDAYS 

30 May – 3 June 22 – HALF TERM 

6 June 22 – Queens Jubilee Bank Holiday 

29 June—1 July 22—YHA Residential, Y5 & Y6 

26 July 22 – LAST DAY OF TERM 

Lunches 

Please order lunches for next week by Sunday 13th February.  

Aspens have brough out a new menu which starts after half term and is now available to book on ParentPay.  

Swimming 

It’s great to see our children enjoying their swimming lessons again.  We’re really proud of our Reception 

children for taking part in their first school swimming lessons.  They are showing real determination and en-

joy being in the water. 

Afterschool Clubs 

There is no Story club on Thursday 17th February.  

Football, choir and sports hall athletics will be running.  



AT WARBSOW PRIMARY ACADEMY AND NURSERY 

To celebrate 25 years of World Book Day we will…. 

 Dress Up 

Come to school dressed as a book character 

 Favourite books 

Choose your favourite book and bring it into 

school with you. 

 Book Swap 

From 3:20—3:45 we will be holding a book swap 

in the front playground.  Bring a book to donate 

in the morning and take home a new book in  

the afternoon. 

 Cake Sale 

From 3:20—3:45 we will be holding a cake sale 

in the front playground. 

Thursday 3rd March 2022 


